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On behalf of the Government of Alberta, it is my pleasure to send greetings to the 

Chabad Lubavitch of Alberta’s 34th annual Calgary Community Menorah Lighting. 

This welcoming event is a great opportunity to gather and commemorate the 

beginning of Chanukah. The lighting of the menorah at Calgary’s Municipal Plaza is a 

wonderful expression of Jewish faith and culture in Alberta, and of the freedom each 

of us has to observe and share the traditions that give our lives meaning. I am so 

proud of our Albertan identity and the diversity that enriches our province.     

I hope everyone enjoys the program and performances. Thank you to all those who 

have played a part in making this evening possible, and who work hard every day to 

ensure the Jewish community continues to flourish in Alberta. 

Best wishes for a joyful Festival of Lights!  
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